










commit to do much more for low and moderate income customers.   
 
In light of the many recent climate disasters, we need you to track need (energy burden), 
energy insecurity (arrearages and disconnections),  and utility retrofits better - and make 
that data publicly available.  We need to lower pollution levels and threats of extreme 
temperatures and extreme weather events . These extremes threaten our health, 
agriculture, and economy. 
 
Because you didn't propose new gas in your most recent 15-Year Plan, this threat to our 
health and safety seems like a criminal enterprise.   You need to take the regulatory 
planning process seriously and use the processes in place in planning for future capacity 
needs.
 
In addition to my public comment above, please see the comment submitted by 
Kentuckians for Energy Democracy for important data and evidence that supports my lived 
experience and concerns. 
 
Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory 
process.
 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Annaliese Bratcher
12 Dixie Ct  Lexington, KY 40508-3313




